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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Todays Volunteers:                                   Sunday, January 16:
Building Steward: Bill L.
Nursery: Gary & Amy B.
Welcome Table: Donna R.
Welcome Ministry: Don & Nina L.
                                    Lisa M.
    

Eric G.
Dave & Laurie K.
Lori T.
Doug & Bonnie B.
Sue Beth G.

Pastors  
Tim Beyer
Senior Pastor
pastortim@tlefc.org

Ian Stewart
Youth and Family Pastor

pastorian@tlefc.org

APPROACHING
GOD'S WORD

RIGHTLY

ISAIAH 66:1-4
JESSE SMITH

Breeze Year End Reports
If you accessed your Breeze account, you may look up your year
end giving.  Go to your profile, giving, enter dates and the total
amount will be on the bottom of your report. 
If you have any questions, please call the church office
 715-546-2000.

Food Pantry Donations
If you have non-perishable food items you would like to donate to
the Three Lakes Christian Food Pantry,
please drop them off at the church office.

Golden Ones Movie Night
Seniors 55 and older are invited to a pizza & movie night on
Tuesday, January 11th at 5:00.
Pizza and drinks will be provided along with the movie
"News of the World" with Tom Hanks and Helena Zengel.
We hope to see you then!



REACH
Be Intentional
Be intentional this week about reaching out to, and engaging
with neighbors, co-workers, and friends. 

We are a community that strives to REACH
people with the gospel of Jesus Christ, GROW

to be like Christ, and SERVE others.

SERVE

GROW

ISAIAH 66:1-4

APPROACHING
GOD'S WORD

RIGHTLY

1. Approach All of Written Scripture as God’s Word

2. Approach God’s word as the Final Authority

3. Approach God’s Word with Trembling

Common Ground
Ladies, you are welcome to join us for an evening of fun and
inspiration on Thursday, January 20th at 6:30.

Opportunities to Serve
We have numerous opportunites to serve our church family. If
you are looking for a place to serve, we would love to connect
with you and figure out where you would fit best. If you are
interested in serving, email Pastor Tim at pastortim@tlefc.org to
learn more. 


